
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE August 2, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Update from Mayor Pro Tem Martinez on Delivering the Letter 

Regarding “Failure to Represent the Residents of Beaumont” to the 

County of Riverside Board of Supervisors 
  

Background and Analysis:  

Mayor Pro Tem Martinez will provide an update on delivering the letter regarding 

“Failure to Represent the Resident of Beaumont” to the County of Riverside Board of 

Supervisors. 

Fiscal Impact: 

None. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Receive and file. 

Attachments: 

A. Letter 


